TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
Ms. Nannette Johnson, Superintendent

DATE:
May 17, 2007

SUBJECT:
CHHS Girl’s basketball team to travel to San Diego, California to compete in the San Marcos Excalibur Classic.

DISCUSSION:

The Girl’s basketball has been extended an invitation to participate in the San Marcos High School Excalibur classic in San Diego, California December 26-30, 2007.  The team will fly via commercial carrier from Nashville to San Diego.  Travel to and from Nashville will be via Hardin County school bus.  Any transportation in San Diego will be coordinated with the tournament sponsors.  No class time will be missed as a result of the team’s participation in this tournament.

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the proposed transportation via commercial carrier for the Central Hardin Girl’s Basketball Team.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the proposed transportation via commercial carrier Central Hardin Girl’s Basketball Team.

